
Dear Max Sine, 

 

Thank you for allowing me to ride with you and the Glendale Fire 

Department crew. It was an awesome learning experience that will never be 

forgotten. I felt like a part of the crew while I rode with you guys and it was 

fun. 

I think it will be a great step and educational towards my career goal 

as a fire fighter. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Cody Morris 


